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A visit from our local MP, Apsana Begum 

Our local MP Apsana Begum visited us at Stebon yesterday to meet with key 

workers' children and witness the school’s food distribution in action to members of 

the community.  

 

  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

Following Government advice, we are  

currently operating a skeleton school . 

Please stay at home and stay safe: 

*Only go outside for food, health reasons 

or work (but only if you cannot work from 

home) 

*Stay 2 metres away from other people 

Wash your hands as soon as you get 

home,   

You can spread the virus even if you 

don’t have symptoms.  

Thank you! 

A big THANK YOU to our wonderful NHS, key workers and carers from the children 

and staff of Magic Mini Stebon.  
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 Stay at home 

 Only go outside 
for food, health 
reasons or work 
(but only if you 
cannot work from 
home) 

Earth Day 

Stebon Pupils showed their support for Earth Day on the 23rd April by taking part in 

loads of fun activities.  They created green hearts to display on their windows and 

also wrote some wonderful poems about the nature they can see through their 

window.  Thank you Stebon children for showing how much you care about the 

environment.   

Following Government advice, we are  

currently operating a skeleton school . 

Please stay at home and stay safe: 
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You can spread the virus even if you 

don’t have symptoms.  
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Home Learning  

 A massive thank you to all parents supporting their children with their home learning. We 

understand things might be tricky at times but we are all learning and we will get there!  We love 

seeing the work so please keep sharing. Here is some brilliant work produced by some of our 

amazing pupils:  

Year 2 have been listening 

to teachers read George's 

Marvellous Medicine. Com-

prehension questions were 

set online for them to answer 

in their workbooks. This has 

been produced by Younus 

in Albert Einstein. What bril-

liant hand writing!  

Well done Mikaeel, Reception Vincent van Gogh class! 

Well done to everyone who is trying really hard with their virtual 

learning; we know it's not easy. We're so proud of you for showing all of 

Stebon's values, but especially determination! Here are some examples 

of LVB's English work showcasing some great language and wonderful 

art too. Well done Mahjuba & Aryaman. Keep it up! 
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Ella Fitzgerald class has a brilliant tome this week. For English, the children created posters based 

around the poem A Witch's Cat by Shelagh McGee. Pupils really enjoyed their maths work on 

multiplication.  

After watching Thursday's origami activity 

video Saida & Rumaysa  made their own 

Origami ice cream cone! 

Rumaysa baked some cookies and wrote about it. 

She worked very hard on this. Well done 

Rumaysa.  

Iyaaz has been doing brilliant home learning on handwriting, making snake bubbles using 

equipment at home & drawing with Rob Biddulph. Well done Iyaaz for also completing all the 

work set on Google Classroom!  
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And finally, with Ramadan beginning 

today we would like to wish all of our 

Muslim families & staff the very best in 

your challenge. Ramadan Mubarak! 

Stay safe, look after yourselves & one 

another, keep logging on & learning.  

 


